
Coach Company – Pre use checks.

The transport company you are planning to use should be able to provide you with a risk assessment. This should include / have appended the information set out below:
-
A Copy of current operator licences

-
A Copy of insurance documentation

-
List of vehicles that they use

-
Date of first registration of each vehicle

-
A statement to the effect ‘vehicles have lap and diagonal seatbelts that are in working order, either fitted by the manufacturer or other qualified supplier’
-
Any issues related to their Operators Licence which have or are being dealt with by the Traffic Commissioner / VOSA
If you have any worries or concerns which cannot be allayed by discussion with the bus company you should consider using an alternative company.
If you have issues that you are unable to resolve please contact the Occupational Safety Team in the first instance. Occupational.Safety@bradford.gov.uk  01274 431007.

